[bookmark: _GoBack]Council on General Education Meeting Minutes March 21, 2024
Members present:  Donald Laney, Gregory Baramidze, David Zanolla, Baofu Wang, Elgin Mannion, Alisha White, Mari Aanenson, Febe Pamonag, Rob Kelly, Barb Lawhorn, Amy Carr (for Bob Intrieri – sabbatical) Miguel Huerta, Renee Polubinsky, Kyle Ramlow, Keith Boeckelman
Member absent: Sebastian Szyjka, Bob Inrieri (sabbatical)
The meeting was called to order by Rob at 3:30 pm.  
The meeting minutes of Feb 15 2024 were reviewed.  Elgin made a motion to approve, Febe second the motion and all present approved. 
New Business.   Rob started the discussion of a Revised General Education Assessment Plan for MUS 194 (formerly MUS 397). CCPI had approved the plan and it was brought to this council as a new classification. Dr. Jeff Brown explained the reasoning for the new classification. The class was last offered Summer 2020.  It was coordinated with changes in the music curriculum.  The new classification will make it more available and expand the diversity of introductory music classes.  The course has been updated to reflect a 100-level class and meet the General Education Goals 13 and 5.  
	Amy asked about how the students are to assess a performance.  Jeff stated the students could review a live performance or by watching a recording of a performance. Febe asked about Goal 5 and which are generated to an artist outside the U. S.  Jeff explained the synthesis of African and European influences are what the goal is striving to achieve.  
	The classification change was recommended to approve. Elgin made the motion to approve, Febe second the motion and all members present approved. 
Reports:
	Renee Polubinsky, Coordinator for Undergraduate Studies, Provost’s Office – no report
	CAS – Keith Boeckelman, Interim Associate Dean – no report
	Miguel Huerta – University Advising. University Advising is working with the Colleges to support new student registration which begins on April 1. FYAC Advisor (Tim Johnson) will serve as the Reach Advisor in the QC campus to allow more unity in both campuses with the Reach Program. 
There was no further business for the good of the order.  The next meeting will be April 4 at 3:30 pm.  Nomination of new officers will be held.  Barb made the motion to adjourn, Donald second the motion and it was approved unanimously.  Rob closed the meeting at 3:53 pm. 

